




















$10,000 for Catholic Central 
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Catholic Central High School in Windsor, Ont. on Friday Dec. 9, 2011. 

Photograph by: Dax Melmer, The Windsor Star 

WINDSOR, Ont. -- Catholic Central High School has been awarded a $10,000 grant from The Future 

Shop. 

The funds will be used to restructure the school’s computer lab. 

“This really does give us a heads up in terms of exposing our students to some of the latest things, 

the newest things in technology as well as giving them more opportunities to work on computers and 

the latest technologies,” school principal Amy Lo Faso said Thursday. 

She said the school hasn’t decided exactly what to buy because staff just heard about the funding 

but it will give the school an additional computer lab. 

“We are so happy that we got it.” 

The Future Shop has given more than $500,000 in grants to schools across Canada through its 

FutureGeneration program. 
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